
Dear Alumni: 

As I have been planning for the upcoming school year, I am encumbered with 
budget figures, schedules and calendar issues.  I am extremely optimistic as we 
continue to have many new weekly inquiries for next year.  I took two new prospec-
tive families on tours this past week and spoke to another family planning to move 
into the area.  We currently have five student teachers on site.  Basketball season 
has wrapped up and the Warrior teams have had a good year, not dominating by 
any means, but strong.  The girls did very well, placing third in the tournament, and 
the boys have improved dramatically over the course of the year, placing sixth in the tournament.  The Bible 
Quizzing team has held on to their first place standing by only 50 points going into the last round of quizzing this 
month.  We are heavy into our academic year as we are mid-way through the third quarter.  We are gearing up 
for the Fine Arts Competition here at FBCS on April 8.  We have added one new student, a returning first grader, 
last month.  We look to the future extremely encouraged. 

We have also seen donations continue to come in for the “Karen Burns Scholarship” drive.  We have raised 
nearly $18,000 so far.  This money will be saved and distributed out for next year’s scholarships to be decided in 
August.  We are hoping to exceed the $20,000 mark.  This is the amount we gave out last year in scholarships 
and my hope is that we can raise this amount each year to continue to help some of our families who wish to 
keep their children in school here at FBCS.  If you could be an annual contributor to this effort, you would be a 
blessing to our families. 

I would like to send you a short update each month in order to keep you informed of what is happening here at 
Fourth.  We have a rich heritage and a great base of alumni.  We have worked hard to research and contact all 
our alumni.  Mr. Jack Burns continues to work on this project for us.  He has been a great blessing.  We are also 
working toward the beginnings of an alumni association.  I will send out more on this in the future. 

Would you pray for us?  I have mentioned a few things that I would like you to pray and praise the Lord for on 
our behalf: 

Praises 

• Financial giving for the scholarship fund 

• A good spirit amongst students  and staff this year.  We have maintained our enrollment numbers. 

• Many inquiries for next year already 

Prayer Requests 

• Planning for next year 

• Enrollment for next year 

• The possible creation of a second section of kindergarten 

• God’s provision for our families to make their tuition payments on time  

Thanks for praying.  Your involvement in our school can only enhance and help in the furtherance of our minis-
try. If you would not like to be included in this monthly mailing, please let us know. God bless. 

For Christian Education in Plymouth,   

Alan J. Hodak, Administrator 
Fourth Baptist Christian School 
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